
Post Tenure Review 

Once tenure is awarded, tenured faculty will be evaluated through a post-tenure review 

process every five years, as established by each college.  

Post-tenure review requires evidence of collegiality and continued excellence in 

scholarship, teaching and service.  Faculty requiring post -tenure review will provide a 

dossier with supporting evidence as they would for application for tenure and must (at a 

minimum) meet the college requirements for PTR to be considered for approval.  

Faculty will be notified by the dean’s office when they need to prepare the package and 

submit it to the Tenure and Promotion Committee for review.  

 


